
Dear Francis and Lyric, 

  

It will be devastating to disintegrate an institute such as NCRR since it promotes basic sciences 

at its resources and have proven to be a very well functional institute. 

As laboratory animal medicine veterinarian, veterinary pathologist, scientist and US citizen, I am 

against the pulling of the CTSAs programs out of the NCRR and the possibility of the 

disintegration of the NCRR. 

  

  

Andres Mejia 
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